
 
January 04, 2021 

 

Mr. Rick Allison 
Colorado Oil and Gas Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

Subject: Discharge Monitoring Reports for November 2021 for Wellington Operating Co. – 

COGCC Permit Numbers 281818, 281824, & 416077 

Submitted electronically 
 
Dear Mr. Allison: 
 
Attached please find the Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the subject Wellington Operating 
Company (WOC)facility for November 2021. 
 

The late filing of this report was a result of delays in getting the required laboratory analysis 
from ALS.  I reported this to you in an email dated December 28, 2021.  I received the reports 
late on December 31, 2021 and uploaded them on the weekend.   
  
The facility did operate and discharge treated wastewater during the month of November 2021.  
A compliance sample was collected and analyzed during November 2021 and the laboratory 
data is attached.  As expected, the barium and fluoride exceed the new discharge limits but the 
month of November is within my compliance schedule.  No other analyzed parameters 
exceeded their discharge limits 

 
An annual sample for PFAS was collected at Outfall 001A with a split being collected by the 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC).  The sample collected by WOC was 

analyzed by ALS Laboratory and Perfluorooctanoic Acid (PFOA) at 0.76 parts per trillion 
and no other parameters were detected in the sample and the results were qualified as 
“J - Analyte detected below quantitation limits”.  This sample data will be submitted 
separately once a working EDD file is received from ALS. 
 
Quarterly samples for the fourth quarter were collected and analyzed from the existing 
five monitoring wells and the laboratory data is attached.   

   
As requested, WOC has prepared and attached a copy of a water balance sheet for the 
Wellington Produced Treatment facility and the Wellington Muddy Sand Stone Unit – South 
Battery for November 2021.  This water balance is being submitted voluntarily and is not 
required by the current discharge permit. 

 
Mr. Randy Evans is the current operator in responsible charge for the facility.  
 
  

 



If you have questions regarding facility operations, please contact Randy Evans at cell 970-402-0418; 
email: rgrevans477@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Randy R. Evans 
Operator in Responsible Charge 


